
YOU’RE INVITED!

Help Us Plant the Hill of Blooms
To commemorate our 100th anniversary and ongoing mission to beautify our 

community, the Shippan Point Garden Club is blanketing the hill across from 

the soccer field with thousands of bulbs that will burst into color each spring. 

We greatly appreciate the many donations that make this project possible;

and now we need your help! Show your Shippan Point pride and join our first 

annual community bulb-planting party:

WHEN: Saturday, November 2, 2024

CHOOSE YOUR SHIFT: 11:00 am or 1:00 pm

PARKING: Cut-through lot between Shippan Ave. and Harbor Dr.

BRING: Trowel and garden gloves, if you have them

RAFFLE: All participants will be entered into a raffle for one 

of four gardener’s gift baskets

RAIN DATE: Sunday, November 3, 2024
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